
  

  

Gerry Bolt 

 

 

  

9th February 2011 

Senate Enquiry into Wind Farms 

  

  

Dear Sir / Madam, 

In making this submission, I must first state that I am under contact to Pacific Hydro as 

regards to their Crowlands Wind Tower Project. 

I will not be setting out what I believe to be the pros and cons of Wind Tower development as 

these I am sure have been fully canvassed by other submissions. I would like, however, to 

bring to the attention of the Committee the complete lack of any viable alternative in 

Australia’s current energy polices. 

As the Australian Government’s, past and present, have completely failed to expand non-

fossil energy sources, wind power has become the only ‘game in town’. If Australia is to 

reduce it’s CO2 emissions in the near future it can only realistically do so using wind energy. 

  

Thank you for considering my opinion. 

  

Yours Faithfully 

  

  

  

  

  

  

Gerry Bolt (Mr) 
  

 


